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Orinda Motors Recognized for Philanthropy 

Photo Ohlen Alexander 

The owners of Orinda Motors, Allen and Terry Pennebaker, were 
recently recognized for their many philanthropic contributions to the 
City. In addition to the major support Orinda Motors provides to the 
annual car show each September, it also supports a number of other 
community events and causes and hosts a plethora of carwash 
fundraisers annually. Allen, who purchased the business with his wife 
in 1996, also recognized his longtime Service Manager John Vanek, 
who has been integral to making Orinda Motors' strong community 
connection happen. Pictured (from L to R) Terry Pennebaker, Allen 
Pennebaker, and Council Member Amy Worth. 
 

 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com 
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